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Dutch Bros. Coffee Opens its First Missouri Location in Belton 

June 3, 2022 – BELTON, Mo. – Dutch Bros. – the first in the state of Missouri – celebrated its official 
grand opening today, June 3, at its location near the southwest corner of I-49 and 58 highways at 1733 
E. North Avenue.

"Dutch Bros. is so excited to be part of the Belton community," said Katie Hennell, operator of the 
Belton Dutch Bros. "It's a great area and extremely friendly, we're stoked to be here!" 

Dutch Bros. invested $1.2 million in the construction of its new 950-sq.-ft. location with a two-lane 
drive-thru and walk-up window. The Grants Pass, Oregon-based company is the largest, privately held 
drive-thru coffee chain in the U.S.  

“We put a lot of work into deciding where to open,” said Mike Dennis, director of community and 
government affairs at Dutch Bros. Coffee. “For us, it isn’t only about the bottom line; because our 
operators live, work and make a life in the communities they serve, we want to make sure our values 
align with yours. We’re confident that’s the case in Belton.”  

Known for its variety of drinks and friendly staff, Dutch Bros. is a fan-favorite on the West Coast. It offers 
a variety of both hot and cold beverages including coffees; Dutch Freeze, a blended espresso; Dutch 
Frost, the company’s take on a classic shake; and Dutch Soda, a flavor-infused sparkling water; as well as 
a variety of chai, energy drinks, teas, smoothies and lemonades.  
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